
Collecting Eyeglasses - Feb 18-28  

 

Laura Seeger, a 2012 graduate of Saint Kateri School and currently a senior at Mercy High School, 
is working on her Senior Service Project. Her  project, Eyeglasses for Opportunity, was inspired by 
an experience she had in ninth grade.  

Laura joined her father, an ophthalmologist, on a medical mission trip to Honduras and witnessed 
firsthand the difference a pair of glasses makes to those in need.  

 

Each person her father examined walked away with a new tool to aid in their everyday life. Remembering this, she is 
focusing on collecting used eyeglasses to send to the International Missionary Foundation. IMF is a national  
Catholic organization dedicated to doing medical mission work in developing countries.  
 

A single pair of glasses can provide an improved chance at success and independence. Please consider donating used 
eyeglasses to this project. It will change someone else’s life. Collection boxes will be available in Feb 18-28 at the 
church entrances of Christ the King, St. Cecilia, and St. Margaret Mary. Start going through your drawers and closets 
now and pull out those eyeglasses you don’t need!  
 

Be Christ to the World - 


